March 15, 2020

Jeremy Tammi
Superintendent
Northome School
PO Box 465, Hwy 1
Northome, Mn 56661

Dear Mr. Tammi,

Please accept my resignation from the position of a Paraprofessional at Northome
School. My last day will be April 20, 2021.

The reason for my resignation is due to a job that | am committed to starting soon. This
will be my third year there and | feel very deeply that | need to be there to support and
help them during this time.

The students have given me great pleasure over my time at the school, and the
administration has been very supportive and understanding.

| would like to thank you for the opportunity the district has given me. | have learned so
many valuable lessons that will help me in my future endeavours. God has really
blessed me with great staff and students to work with.

Again, thank you for this opportunity. Your kindness and generosity will never be
forgotten. In the future, | would be glad to offer my assistance as a paraprofessional
substitute as my schedule allows.

God bless,

Sophia Eitenmiller



